Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 24 Friday, September 26, 2014

STUDENT LOCKERS must remain locked at all times. If you choose not to use your locker, you are still responsible for making
sure the door is closed and the lock is securely in place. Please take the time to check your assigned locker and make sure it is
secured properly. Report any problems or issues with your lock/locker immediately to Mrs. Bennett in the main office. This is
also a reminder not to share your combination with other students or allow other students to use your assigned locker.
Administration

If you are a sophomore or junior intending on going to college, please register for the PSAT exam in the guidance office. The

deadline has been extended and registration will close on Friday at 3:00. Guidance
College Visits:

Students can sign up for the visits on their NAVIANCE account under the COLLEGES tab. If you will be missing a class period,
please print out the confirmation page and show your teacher before you attend. Guidance

Friday, September 26th, 11:30 — George Mason University
Students who were absent and did not receive their Student ID in Primetime yesterday can pick them up in the Library.

Attention all students: This is a reminder that the front office is not responsible for the drop off of textbooks, lunches, sports
equipment, homework, etc. If your parent brings something for you, you will not be called down to pick it up. Your parent will
need to get in touch with you some other way to let you know the item is in the office. Administration

Homecoming tickets will be on sale at the door on Saturday night. However, to avoid long lines to get into the dance purchase
your tickets at lunch today. Reminder, the doors will close at 8:00 so be sure to arrive at the dance prior to 8 o'clock.

Tickets are $12. The Homecoming dance will be held on Saturday, September 27" from 7:00 — 10:00 p.m. in the High School
cafeteria. Students must be debt free to purchase tickets. CTC students should see Mrs. Bennett in the main office to purchase
tickets. If you are planning to bring a guest who is not an MTHS student, you must register this guest with administration.
Registration forms are available in the main office. Student Council

Spirit Week: Blue and White Friday

SENIORS WHO SELECT CLUB EARLY RELEASE must also complete the Early Release Application and have it signed by a parent
(regardless of age). If you do not complete the application, you will be placed in a study hall for club period. DON'T WAIT -
complete the application NOW! The first club date is Thursday, October 2. Applications must be received no later than
September 30. Applications can be picked up and returned to Mrs. Loke in the main office. Administration

Seniors: If you have NOT had your senior picture taken for the yearbook, please go to www.barksdalephoto.com to
schedule your senior pictures. They are now scheduling appointments for October 15 &16. J. Daveler

Do you and your friends have old pictures of yourselves? Text your friends and ask if they would like to be featured in the "Now
and Then" section of the yearbook. Drop your pictures off in room 25 or email them to MTHSnowandthen@gmail.com.
Yearbook Staff

Is it the TRUTH? Is it FAIR to all concerned? Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? Will it be BENEFICIAL to all
concerned? These questions make up the 4-way test. The local Rotary and Township Interact Club are sponsoring the annual 4-
Way Test Speech Contest. It is a great way to gain valuable public speaking experience, contribute to your community, and
possibly earn some cash - the top prize is $1500. Any 10th through 12th grader is eligible to participate. A quick informational
meeting will be held Tuesday, Sept. 30th after school in Room 031. Hope to see you there! Interact Club

Attention Key Club Members: Key Club International dues need to be paid for the current school year. The cost is $20 and will
include your club t-shirt. Cash or check payable to MTHS Key Club can be dropped off to Mr. Aiello in Room 172 by the first club
meeting on Thursday, October 2. Any Key Clubber that does not pay dues will be dropped from the roster. D. Aiello

Struggling in a class? Need some extra help preparing for a test? Can't commit to on-going tutoring? Then Drop-In Tutoring is for
you! National Honor Society will be offering drop-in tutoring on Tuesdays and Thursdays through Thanksgiving*.
Where? MTHS Library
When? Tuesdays, 2:40-4:00 (Math and Science)
Thursdays, 2:40-4:00 (All other subjects)
*If interest remains high, we will continue through the rest of the semester.

-see other side-



TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Vhockey Penn Manor H Field H 4:00
Vfoot Warwick H Stadium 7:00
Frgsoccer Penn Manor H Field | 4:00
Frbsoccer Penn Manor A HS 4:00 2:25 2:40

SATURDAY’S SPORTS

SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Vbsoccer Exeter A HS 10:00 8:15
Gvolley Cumberland Valley Tourney A HS 8:00
Vxc Carlisle Invitational A Carlisle HS 8:00 6:30




